
The Department of Transportation District One announces a public hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 27, 2006, 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: George Mullen Activity Center, 4956 City Center Boulevard, North Port, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERD: This hearing is being held to afford interested persons an opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of Financial Project ID Numbers: 413043 1 22 01 and 413044 1 22 01, Federal Aid Project Numbers: 0751 127 I and 0751 128 I, otherwise known as the I-75 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. The project involves the widening of I-75 from north of Kings Highway in Charlotte County to North River Road in Sarasota County, Florida, a distance of about 21 miles.
Anyone needing project or public hearing information or special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990 should write to the address given below or call Scott McCall at 1(800)292-3368. Special accommodation requests under the ADA should be made at least seven days prior to the public hearing. 

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by writing to Scott McCall, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District One, Post Office Box 1249, Bartow, Florida 33831.
